Dear Parents,

In our 21st century classrooms, integrating technology into the curriculum helps to prepare all of our Arno students for college and career down the road. Currently our building has a chromebook cart for our mid-upper grades, with lower grades(K-2) relying on a mix of chromebooks and a limited number of classroom Kindles to enhance their literacy program. This school year, we are attempting to purchase more Kindles to bring the ratio of student devices in K-2 to 2 kids for every 1 device, opening up the way we can deliver classroom instruction, intervention, and enrichment. The PTA has been Amazing in their help to meet our technology requests, but this request will stretch PTA's budget. Therefore, we have partnered with Texas Roadhouse to offer you a "Roadhouse Rolls" fundraiser, which will go directly to the purchase of Kindle devices in grades K-2. some highlights of the fundraiser are below:

- The <u>fifth grade</u> is running their own version of this fundraiser for 5th grade camp. This fundraiser included on this sheet is for K-4 families and will go to technology purchase for the building.
- The fundraiser allows you to purchase as many dozen Texas Roadhouse rolls that you would like. Each dozen roll is \$6.00, with \$3.00 going right back to the school.
- You will actually not pick up any rolls at Arno. The purchase is for a
 voucher that is good for a dozen <u>frozen</u> rolls (that you can bake when you
 want), and includes a free appetizer with meal purchase (up to \$6.00),
- You will receive one voucher for every dozen rolls purchased
- We request that only 1 family member pick up the entire order of vouchers that your child sold
- · Voucher pickup will be during the week of February 29- March 4
- Roll pickup will start the following week at the restaurant. You will have a specific date you can go pick up the rolls and you will have up to 4 months following that date to do so.

The restaurant address is at 14660 Pardee Rd. Taylor, MI

Fundraiser Timeline

February 1- February 12 Fundraiser Sale

February 19 All money due

February 29- March 4 Come to Arno to pick up your voucher

March 7-March 18 Window to pick up rolls at the restaurant. Your voucher will specify the date

Thank you

Steve Zielinski, Principal